
Convocation Postponement 

In view of the COVID-19 Corona Virus outbreak and advisories issued by the Ministry of 

Health and Family Welfare, and the World Health Organisation to avoid large gatherings, 

IIM Lucknow has decided to postpone the Convocation  scheduled for Saturday, March 

21st,2020. This decision has been taken in the national interest of containing the spread of the 

Corona virus in the country. However, we will be closely monitoring the situation and 

depending on how it unfolds the new date shall be announced. 

 


